
 
June 13, 2013 
Announcement 611 

 
Payment Delay for Claims for Nevada Check Up Recipients  
It is anticipated that there will be a delay in the June 14, 2013, payments for certain Nevada Check Up eligible 
recipients.  The delay in payment is for a one-week period.  Any claims that pended due to insufficient budget 
authority will be released for payment the following week. 


